
Support of HB 1325 

Chairman Porter and members of House Energy and Natural Resource Committee 

My name is Christopher Jorde and I am a lifelong resident  and sportsman of North Dakota.  I believe 
that CWD is a real disease and that the North Dakota Game & Fish Department as a form of 
accountability shall for every CWD detection by test, a miscroscopic slide of the causative agent (prion) 
and necropsy, must be provided and kept on file.  I believe that this would be an easy practice to achieve 
and would show better accountability and professionalism from the North Dakota Game & Fish. 

For these reasons, I would appreciate a DO PASS vote on HB 1325 

 

Christopher Jorde 

Towner, ND 

701-240-8696 

 


